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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 20, 2016, at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.     

 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, October 6tht at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 20, 2016 at 7:00 PM. 

BLINGO was a BLAST!!!  Congrats to all 

the winners and THANKS to Margie 

Prinster and the ladies who helped her for 

making it happen.  Also thanks to our loyal 

bar tenders from the Knights! We had a 

packed house and it was a GREAT 

TIME!!! 

 Tootsie Roll drive is October 7-8.  Ladies 

if you would like to do this, give me a call. 

Or you can join your husbands. When your 

husband gets a call, consider coming with 

him, it would be appreciated. 

The Ultrasound machine has been installed 

in Bowling Green and training is going on. 

Jerry Herbert will notify us when the 

official ribbon cutting is scheduled for 

those wishing to go. 

First night for darts is Friday, October 14 

at 7 pm upstairs in the hall. If you would 

like to see how it works, come on up. We 

could still use a few players. It's not too 

late!! 

Fish Fries are starting again, and the 

Knights will be needing our FABULOUS 

desserts again. 

Workers for October 7th CAKE 

CUTTERS: Kathy Niehaus, Mary Peters, 

Rosella Schneider and Jan Peirick. 50/50 

are Mary Stoverink and Julie Christy. 

DON'T FORGET, we are going to have an 

OCTOBER SURPRISE at our meeting on 

October 20th starting at 7 pm. SEE YOU 

THERE.   

Drying dishes at the hall just got easier as 

thanks to you, we have a wonderful supply 

of towels!!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Jim Piel……………………...978-3560 
Inside Guard: Duane Randell……..314-330-5872 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel…………………314-277-9063 
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 
Secretary: Yvette Wieman……………...978-5938 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601
 Therese Scherer…………....541-7769 

 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting    Oct. 6, 2016 

Charity Meeting      Oct. 11, 2016 

Regular Meeting      Oct. 20, 2016 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Oct. 22, 2016 

Knight of the Year     Oct. 22, 2016 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Matthew Schwarz was not present 

at the last meeting and missed the $155.00 

attendance prize. 

 

Brother Bob Hudnut won the $18.00 

50/50. 

FISH FRY IN OCTOBER 
 

The first fish fry will be on October 7, 

2016, with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 

PM and as always we can use desserts. 

ALL WORKERS THAT ARE 

WORKING WITH FOOD NEED TO 

WEAR HATS.  All those who are 

scheduled to work at the fish fries are 

asked to please remain and help with the 

final cleanup.  If you are scheduled to 

work and you can’t make it, it is your 

responsibility to find someone to replace 

you.  If you are not scheduled but can 

work, your help would be appreciated.   

 
Team # 1        Michael Catalfano 314-750-1436 

10/7      1/6      3/10      3/31 

 
Schwane, Ron...265-0213  Thornhill, Gene.978-3295 
Haas, Ron……..240-5239  Mike Bauer 

Elfrink, Scott….240-6238  Finnegan, Sean...978-0559 

Hisaw, Harold....397-2065 Schmersahl, R…332-1669 
Hakenewerth, T.272-4818  Bauer, C…..314-262-6393 

Reitz, Richard…978-8350  Needham P.573-480-8503   

Lepping, Bob….240-4604  Buehler, L……..240-5819 
Perhacs, S...314-323-4416  Miklas, Jon.…..856-0414 

Irlmeier, Jeff…..240-3737  Wilson, D.. 636-294-7402 

Albers, Steve…..978-8864 Stegen, Steve......272-0251 
Lipinski, B…….978-4150  Colbert, G….…240-1968 

Bartlow, Brent..294-2069   

Reesor, Michael.240-1431  Eickoff, D..314-496-2133 

 

Team # 2           Nick Bizelli             661-5530 

10/7      1/6      3/10      3/31 

 
Doering, F III..314-474-9958  Sallee, Mark…..661-1533 
Martin, Mark….281-3547  Molitor, Hubie..978-2207 

Mueller, Bryan..397-5330  Blais, Richard…240-2140 

Siebert, James…978-6589  Yeamans, Ron..272-3367 
McAndrews, S...379-2699  

Weingart, R…...379-1317  Bajardi, Tom…..294-2891 

Barklage, Todd...978-3383  Bob Snopko…..294-4833   
Prinster, John….240-0240  Prinster, Jack…240-0240 

Schneider, Bill…281-1310  Buerck, J……..379-0597 

Probst, Mike…...272-1000  Philip, Meyers..294-3997 
Gibbs, Sean…….272-2580  Mesecher, Dan.978-2654 

Bizelli, Craig......240-2598  Eisenbath, B....240-1763   

Zlotoposki, Joe...978-0257  Smith, Fred…..240-8819 
Owens, Tom…...978-2981  Prinster, Craig..665-5522 
 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Fred, Gregory,  

Joseph and Nicholas Doering whose father 

died, James McCurren who died and 

Joseph Zlotopolski whose father died and 

former member Kenny Molitor who died. 
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HALL CLEANING 

 

The hall cleaning work list for October is 

as follows:  Saturdays starting at 10:30 

AM.  
 

Mark Watson capt  636 485-1155 
 
. 
Tim Allman......300-9015  J Allwin……..240-8652 
Jim Ballmann..272-4233  T Barklage….978-3383 
J Cleaveland..278-1061  Wm Farley…...240-4102 
W Grun……...379-3652   L Kunza……..978-9544 
Dan McGuire..332-5478  D Molitor…..636-795-0869 
E Thornhill…..978-3295  J Hakenewerth 314-400-0725 
J Price……….978-3512  J A Prinster…..240-0240 
B Rothermich..978-6445  M Sallee….....661-1533 
J Doering…....294-7292  R Schmersahl.332-1669 
W Schneider...281-1310  T Schwane.....978-2299 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday October 2nd will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table 

will be set up in basement of church; if you 

can help contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if 

you can cover a mass.  In the future all 5th 

Sunday masses will be at 8 AM at 

Assumption.   

Please email or call me with which mass 

you desire to help out 

(michael@catalfano.com 314-750-1436). 
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

 

On October 7th and 8th we will be 

conducting the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 

If you have not been contacted and would 

like to help, please call Brother Gene 

Thornhill at 978-3295 or Vince Scully at 

978-8668. 

Plan to be available for that weekend. 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following Knights 

and their families in your prayers:  

Brother Knights: Juan Ante, Robert 

Atwater, John Bland, Al Buechler, Curtis 

Burkemper,  Irwin Dierkes,  Ted Kane, Jim 

Kwarta, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, Walter 

Molitor,  Leroy Ortbals, Bob Schulte, 

Keith Schulte, John Vogel, Lawrence 

White, Paul Wilmes, Ron Wilmes 

Wives: Mike Catalfano, Fred Doering, 

Charlie Fierling, Les Hoeckelman, Bill 

Kaufhold, Rick McLeish, Phil Meyers, 

Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Robert Snopko, 

Don Swoboda, John Vogel, Ron Yeamans 

Sons: Jerry Pieper, Vince Scully, Gene 

Thornhill 

 Daughters: Curtis Burkemper, Ron Haas  

Brothers of Knights: Les Hoeckelman , 

Bob Mueller, Jerry Pieper, Ron Yeamans 

Sisters of Knights: Jerry Prinster, Les 

Hoeckelman 

Mothers: Nick Doering, Greg Doering, 

Joe Doering, Fred Doering III 

Fathers: 

Son-In-Law: Don Phillips 

Grandson: William Grumich 

Granddaughter: Henry Prinster 

Brother-In-Law: Larry Buehler, Pat Hunt 

Sister-In-Law: Les Hoeckelman 

Daughter-In-Law: John Vogel 

All who have cancer or are ailing. Thanks 

for all the prayers for all who are on the 

above list.  

  

NEW MEMBERS 

 

Welcome to transferees Del Carr and   
Kenneth Thornhill.  

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

If there is a financial hardship in your life 

right now precluding the payment of your 

dues, please contact the Grand Knight or 

Financial Secretary.  We never want to 

lose a member due to financial pressures in 

their life.   

 

STATE BOWLING TOURNAMENT 

 

The State Bowling Tournament is being 

held in Farmington, MO this year, and our 

council will be participating the weekend 

of October 29-30.  If you are interested in 

participating, contact Kevin Hudnut at 

636-978-3639.  This is open to ANY 

Knight and it is now open to our wives 

now too!!  Any skill level is welcome. 

 

KNIGHT OF THE YEAR 
 

The annual Knight of the Year dinner for 

O’Fallon Council will be held on Saturday, 

October 22, 2016 at the K C Hall.  Open 

bar all evening with awards presentation 

followed by dinner, for $30.00 per couple 

($15.00 per person).  This one price covers 

the entire evening.  To sign up, call 

Brothers Mike Saali at 314-486-0666, or 

Bill Wolf at 272-3154.  You can also 

register online at our council website 

(www.thecompass2269.com) using the 

following steps:  go to Upcoming Council 

Events section, click on Knight of the 

Year, click on Click Here to Signup, sign 

in and fill in the required information.       
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